
HEY THERE! 

The Food to Grow and Go ministry really needs your help with donations of cereal, 
granola bars and pancake mix and syrup.  Please put those donations on the black 
shelves in the Welcome Center and the Connection Center.  If you can help pack dona-
tion bags, please sign up in the Connection Center.  

Children are always  
welcome in our services 
and a “cry room” is availa-
ble. At the 9:30 am service 
there is  Nursery (birth—2 
year-olds)and preschool 
(age 3-4) and classes for 
kids K5-fifth grade in the RV 
Kids wing. 

Whether you are a first-time 
guest, or you come here 
every Sunday, we’re glad 
you’re here! If you would 
like someone to pray with 
you, please do not hesitate 
to let an usher or a pastor 
know! 

OUR VISION GOT KIDS? 
You will hear us say that at 
River Valley we are followers 
of Jesus who have been 
transformed and are being 
empowered. Together we are 
learning and growing as we 
discover our new identity in 
Christ. 

River Valley News… 
 

Thailand 2024 
Thailand 2024! If you are interested in participating in the Thailand 2024 Mission trip, 
there will be an Informational Meeting  TODAY after 3rd service in the sanctuary. If you 
are unable to attend, but would still like information contact Cory Schultz 920-285-
9033 or email ixonia.firefighter61@gmail.com 

Food to  
Go & 
Grow 

River Valley  
Christmas  
In-Reach 

Christmas can be a financially difficult time for families. If you are struggling to 
provide Christmas gifts for your children, we at River Valley would like to help 
through our Christmas In-Reach program.  Requests can be made at the church 
office.  Deadline for requests will be Sunday, November 19.  

The Western Meadows Drive Comm. Gr. Will be meeting this Saturday, No-
vember 11 at 10am.  Come for brunch and fellowship!  704 Western Mead-
ow Dr. Wttn. Contact: Don Vehlow don.vehlow@gmail.com  (920) 478-2851 
or Sonya Vehlow sboyd814@gmail.com  (608) 235-6263.  The Water Street 
Comm. Gr. will be meeting this Saturday November 11 at 4pm.  Come for 
fun and fellowship!  N806 North Water Street Wttn.  Contact Nicole Fine at 
920.342.2013 or mrs.nicolefine@gmail.com. 

 
Community Groups   

This Week 


